
Allison Smith 

123 Main Street 

Springfield, IL 62701 

Email: allison.smith@email.com 

Date: October 10, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my application for the Hearing 

Aid Assistance Program that I submitted on September 15, 2023. I wanted to check on the status 

of my application and see if there is any additional information required from my side. 

Having a hearing aid is essential for my daily life, and I am eager to hear back regarding my 

application's progress. I appreciate your attention to this matter, and I look forward to your 

prompt response. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Smith 


